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Go to  www.paulharrishome.com to  
check developments at the former home of Paul and Jean Harris. 
You can download a PowerPoint   presentation at that site or view 
it on line. You can also see other historical photos, most of them  
taken at the Harris Home, known as Comely Bank . Our fellowship 
is helping the Paul & Jean Harris Home Foundation collect docu-
ments, photographs and other memorabilia concerning all of the 
past presidents of Rotary International. To support this important 
effort, contact Fred Otto, 3 South Prospect Avenue Suite 206, Park 
Ridge, IL 60068 or Ottolaw@sbcglobal.net 
 

Donate Cash or Appreciated Assets 
        IRS has approved Paul & Jean Harris Home Foundation as a 
501(c)(3) so if you are able to make a donation: 
1. Cash (by mail): Make your check (U. S. Dollars only) payable 

to “Paul and Jean Harris Home Foundation” and mail it care 
of: Rotary Club of Chicago, 65 West Jackson Blvd., Chicago 
IL 60604. Outside of the United States your bank can provide 
a bank draft in US Dollars that you mail to the same address. 

2. Appreciated Assets: stocks, bonds, etc. can also be accepted. 
To donate appreciated assets or set up a Charitable Remainder 
Trust, email Paul & Jean Harris Home Foundation Treasurer 
David Templin at: david.templin@comcast.net  

3. Wire Transfer: please email david.templin@comcast.net  
for information to facilitate contributing by wire transfer.  

Hall of Fame nomination form 
Rotarian____________________________________is 
nominated by the Rotary Club of__________________ 
for the Rotary Heritage and History Hall of Fame. He /
she has 50 years or more of Rotary membership.  
 

Address______________________________________ 
 

City/State/Zip_________________________________ 
 

Rotary Club of________________________________ 
If 50 years is more than one club, attach a list of clubs and dates. 

 

Nominator____________________________________ 
 

Address______________________________________ 
 

City/State/Zip_________________________________ 
 

Send nomination form with $50.00 check to:  
RHHIF Hall of Fame Manager Polly Smith, 
5009 Forest Grove, Loves Park, IL 61111. 

(Allow 4 weeks for processing & shipping)  

build club pride & spirit: 
Nominate club pioneers for 

the Rotary Heritage & History 

Hall of Fame 
        Even if your club is less than 50 years old, someone 
might have come from another club bringing their total 
years of Rotary membership to 50 or more. Recognition 
of half-century Rotarians provides your club with the op-
portunity for an informative and entertaining program 
that builds club pride and might inspire a member of the 
honoree’s family to join Rotary.  
        While asking family members and longtime Rotary 
friends for stories and snapshots for your program, be 
alert for the exciting opportunity to induct a 2nd, 3rd or 
even 4th generation Rotarian the day you honor a Rotary 
pioneer.  
         Use the nomination form shown on this page to 
place an eligible Rotarian into the Rotary Heritage and 
History Hall of Fame. The $50 fee covers framed certifi-
cate & shipping costs. A photo album of Hall of Fame 
members is maintained for display in Comely Bank , the 
suburban Chicago home  of Paul & Jean Harris. Order the 
certificate a month before planned presentation so there is 
adequate time for it to be printed, framed, and shipped. 

During a special meeting of the Rotary Club of Archerfield 
Australia (District 9630) Past R. I. President Glen Kinross 
congratulates PDG George Lake (left) and Past Club Pres i-
dent Col Byrne as they enter the Rotary Heritage and History 
Hall of Fame in recognition of their 50 years of service to 
Rotary. (Photo provided by PDG Patrick Galligan) 


